
 

JANUARY 23, 2020 
THE KINDERGARTEN 
EXPRESS OPEN HOUSE! 
An event for Pre K students…and their parents! 

We understand that Kindergarten is a big 
milestone for you & your child. During this open 
House, you & your child will climb aboard our 
“Kindergarten Express” for a sneak peek of our 
Kindergarten program!  

On Thursday, January 23rd, from 4:30-6pm, 
parents can stop in to visit the Kindergarten 
classroom! You can ask questions, meet our 
teacher, Miss Kim, and share a special treat! You 
will also hear about the exciting offer for your 
child’s Kindergarten tuition for the 2020-2021 
school year!! 

Any questions, contact Nancy 973-696-4097 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE FOOTSTEPS CHILD 

DEVELOPMENT CENTER 

1 PAL Drive 
 Wayne NJ 07470 

www.littlefootsteps.org 

973-696-4097 

nancy.zajdel@waynepal.org 

 

 


